
 
 

 
LOVE LEARN SHINE 

Shine in the light and love of God. 

 
Friday 16th September 2022 

Dear Parents 

I am pleased to write with this week’s newsletter. This letter and previous versions can be found in the letters section of 

our website.  

The death of Her Majesty The Queen  
 

Thank you to all children and families who have added messages and pictures to our book of condolence.  

 

I would also like to say how impressed I have been with the children’s kindness and respect as we have remembered and 

reflected on the life of Queen Elizabeth in our worship. As always, they have shone showing thoughtfulness, respect and 

compassion.  

 

As we are still in a period of National Mourning communication will be kept to essential messages and information only 

hence the different look at feel to the newsletter. Our usual format will return next week.  

 

‘State Funeral / Bank holiday 

The official date of the State Funeral is 19 September 2022. This day will be a bank holiday and settings that are normally 

closed on a bank holiday should close on this day as a mark of respect. This will include schools and colleges. 

Schools and further education settings are not expected to remain open on the bank holiday. It should be treated as any 

normal bank holiday.’ 
DfE September 2022 

 

On the basis of this school will closed on Monday 19th September and will reopen on Tuesday 20th September.  

 

Essential Information  
 

Phonics Information Evening and Story Night 

Parents of children in Early Years and Key Stage One (Years 1&2) are invited to a parent session during which staff will 

outline our approach to early reading and how families can support their child with learning to read. This will take place 

on Wednesday 21st September 6.00 – 7.00pm. Children of those agree groups can attend at the same time and will 

have a story evening. Children may if they wish come in their pyjamas.  

Clubs 

Please see the additional letter regarding clubs, most of which will start next week. If you wish your child to start a club 

next week please complete the ‘Forms’ registration before Monday 19th. Registration will then remain open next week 

also for any children wishing to start clubs the following week.  

PE Days 

Eagles PE days will be Monday and Friday - Children should come to school in their full PE kit on PE days 

 

Essential Diary Dates Only  
 

 

 

 

Important Diary Dates 

Date Activity Year Group(s) 
Wednesday 21st 

September 

Phonics Night 6.00pm – 7.00pm EY and KS1 – Wrens, Kingfishers, 

Finches & Sparrows  

Thursday 29th 

September  

Harvest Festival 9.30am St Peter’s Church  Whole School 

 

https://stpeters.ycst.co.uk/letters/
https://stpeters.ycst.co.uk/school-information/uniform/


 
 

 
LOVE LEARN SHINE 

Shine in the light and love of God. 

 

Best wishes 

Mr Paul Griffiths  -  Headteacher 


